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	Shout Out Quote: Dear John, 

Congratulations on your “Shout Out” recognition for the values of Accountability and Continuous Improvement. Natalie Long wrote, “I'm always giddy when I receive an "Ask a Librarian" question through the web form, but this week has brought an onslaught of spam. I don't even like the imposter meat product Spam that comes in a can. I'm glad that in my eagerness to help students in their end of semester rush that I didn't reach out to the "student" asking for clarifying details. Our IT friends have taught me to know better! After forwarding several of these blank question emails to the spam account, John reached out to Mike to add a spam filter. This whole process was completed within an hour. Problem solved! Now I can resume my hopeful giddiness whenever an "Ask a Librarian" email comes my way.”  

Thank you for exhibiting the College Values and for all you do to make the College a better place.  Your service in maintaining a safe environment for students and staff is invaluable!




